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NUDE FOOD DAY CONTINUES 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

For many years, JEM, our school environment group, has been committed to encouraging 
Glendal parents to send their children to school with wrapper free snacks and lunches. 
 
In 2021, as part of our Zero Waste Pledge, we developed and introduced a waste reduction 
initiative called Nude Food Day (NFD).  Nude food is food that is not packaged or in a plastic or 
paper bag (please see the example of a nude food lunch above). 
 

JEM is excited that Nude Food Day is continuing at Glendal! 
  

What is Nude Food Day and How Does it Work?  

Every Wednesday at Glendal is Nude Food Day.  
On Nude Food Day, classes are encouraged to count how many 
students have brought nude food.  Each class enters their 
number into a special Google sheet and the class (or classes) with 
the highest percentage of nude food students receives a thrilling 
reward.   

The Foundation to Year 2 class or classes with the best nude food 
score get to host our JEM Mascot, Pingu the Penguin, for several 
days.   

The Year 3/4, and also the Year 5/6, class 
or classes with the best score get to look 
after one of our JEM Potted Plants.  They 
also get to host one of the NFD Koalas, 
which were named Astley and Pretton by 
our 2021 Year 6 cohort. 

JEM is encouraging everyone to get 
involved in Nude Food Day.  On Wednesday, we can’t wait to see how many students have 
brought a nude snack and lunch to help the environment! 

The JEM Team 


